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DEAR ENERGY STAR PARTNER, 
_____ 

Revision 12 of the ENERGY STAR Single-Family New Homes (SFNH) program and Revision 03 of the ENERGY STAR 
Multifamily New Construction (MFNC) program have been posted. As a reminder, Revisions typically clarify, simplify, and 
improve the program, rather than increase the overall stringency of the requirements. Partners are permitted to use these 
Revisions immediately, at their discretion, but must apply them to all homes and apartments permitted on or after January 1, 
2024.

EPA strongly encourages partners to review the SFNH Highlights and MFNC Highlights documents to 
understand the most important improvements. 

In addition, SFNH and MFNC 'Mark-Up' documents showing tracked changes, as well as the Current Policy Record containing 
all policy issues, are available on the Policy Clarifications and Changes webpage.  

You can learn more by joining the upcoming webinar about these new Revisions on Tuesday, October 11 from 1:00-
2:30pm Eastern. Click here to register. 

Please contact us at energystarhomes@energystar.gov if you have any questions. Thank you for your work promoting ENERGY 
STAR. 

Best Regards, 
The ENERGY STAR Residential New Construction Team



2

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

  

   

This email was sent by:  
EPA (Climate Protection Partnerships Division) - ENERGY STAR 

1200 Pennsylvania Ave NW, Washington, DC, 20460 US  
 

Privacy Policy  

Update Profile | Manage Subscriptions | Unsubscribe from  
ENERGY STAR Emails

 

  

 


